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IMPORTANT NOTICE @

The Chief Justice has issued a Practice Direction to guide the public and
other stakeholders about the operations of the Court.

Until Monday 20" April, 2020 inclusive, members
of the public are NOT to come to Court unless:

The Court contacts either you or your attorney and directs that you
are to attend Court

You have a domestic violence matter

You want to make an application for a domestic violence order
You have an URGENT custody application

You have a maintenance application

You want to make a maintenance application

You have a case under the Proceeds of Crime Act including
detention and forfeiture of cash

You want to make another URGENT application that cannot wait
You want to switch to CourtPay to pay or receive your maintenance

If you have to come to Court but you are ill, caring for someone who
is ill or in a high-risk category as stated by the Ministry of Health or
the Judiciary, you should stay at home and ask for an adjournment.

To adjourn your matter, call the relevant Court Office or contact the
Registrar of the Supreme Court or a Magistracy Registrar within the District
Courts by sending an e-mail to covid.response.public@ttlawcourt.org.

Be prepared to give full information and look out for your new date.

For further information on the Judiciary’s response to the COVID-19 Pandemic,
please visit www.ttlawcourts.org




